
 

WEST END STATE SCHOOL 
PARENTS & CITIZENS’ ASSOCIATION 

 

24 Vulture Street, West End QLD 4101 
 

Telephone: 3010 8282                    Email: wessoshc@bigpond.com 
Mobile: 0412 153 706                     ABN: 27 194 554494 

 

RE: Important Notice Regarding Fees 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

This letter is to inform you that the ECEC Relief Package will be ending on 12th July 2020 and Before and After School 

Care fees will commence on the week beginning Monday 13th July 2020. As fees are due one week in advance, 

families will be receiving a Statement of Account on Monday 6th July 2020 for all fees charged for the following week. 

The Child Care Subsidy (CCS) will also be starting again for bookings from Monday 13th July 2020. If you were 

receiving CCS before 6th April 2020, it will automatically start again for you’ve stayed eligible and your CCS Enrolment 

is current and confirmed. 

Follow these four steps to make sure you’ve stayed eligible and receive the right amount of CCS: 

1. Give Centrelink your 2020–21 family income estimate to receive the correct CCS percentage and avoid an 

overpayment. 

2. Check your activity hours to receive the correct amount of hours of CCS per fortnight. 

3. Make sure your child meets immunisation requirements. 

4. Confirm your income for 2018–19 if you haven’t already. 

If you’re new to child care, you should claim CCS as soon as possible. From 13 July 2020, you’ll pay full fees unless 

you’re getting CCS. 

For more information, visit Services Australia. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Iris Tsai 

Coordinator 

West End State School  Outside School Hours Care 

West End State School Parents & Citizens Association 

P: 07 30108282 

M: 0412 153 706 

E: wessoshc@bigpond.com 

Please visit WESS P&C Website for OSHC information: 

https://wesspandc.org/Outside-School-Hours-Care/ 
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